
                                           STATE OF NEW HAMSPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN  

                       MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 30, 2023 

Steve Goldsmith presented the estimate  for the steeple project of $34, 697.00. He will begin the bid 

efforts this week. 

Steve Goldsmith inspected the Granite State Solar installation for Jeffrey Kofoed of 23 Mason Drive 

issuing a certification of completion.  

Bruce Smith answered a phone call for 4C -78 965 Old Walpole Rd regarding any outstanding violations.  

Conservation committee member Carol Lothrop spoke with the selectmen about the oversight of the 

easement on the Village Road cornfield. It was decided the the day to day oversight would remain with 

the Conservation Committee with the selectmen as ultimate authority.  The details are still being worked 

out with Gary Kinyon with the potential hearing date of March 6, 2023 at 7:00 at the townhall.  

Ryan Chevalier is the current School Board clerk.  

Bruce Smith motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes. 

John Davis picked up his paycheck.  

Jay Croteau worked on the intent to cut for Voisine.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The date for the Budget meeting will be posted on the website.  

The selectmen asked John Berglund about replacing the bulletin board at the Fire Station.  

The selectmen discussed the street lighting. Eversource will make the necessary credits for the lights not 

replaced, correct the ones not billed and replace the on at the corner of RT 12A and Crain Rd. with a cost 

efficient led light.  

Josh Brooks would like to be involved with any meetings with  Cheshire EMS for ambulance service.  

The selectmen went over the Fire Department request for turn out gear from unreserved fund balance 

for warrant article.  

Auditor is currently working with departments.  

The selectmen went over revenues.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn.Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The  selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 


